
TOWN OF KENDALL 
PLANNING BOARD 
MEETING MINUTES 

 
Tuesday, October 26, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 
ATTENDANCE:  Chairwoman Patty Pfister - present 
   Jeff Conte   - present 
   Phil D’Agostino  - present 
   Steve Catone   - present 
 
 
Also present:  Recording Secretary Bakutis. 
 
Chairwoman Pfister called the meeting to order at 7:13 p.m. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Chairwoman Pfister expressed to the board that the Town Board (Bruce Newell) did discuss the 
letter of credit with the Town Attorney Meyer and Highway Superintendent Warren, and they 
agreed it was not needed. 
 
SUBDIVISION REVIEW: 
Jeff Conte made a motion to accept the application of a subdivision on Bald Eagle Drive, Tax 
Map # 11.13-1-21.1, seconded by Steve Catone.  Phil D’Agostino in favor.  Patty Pfister 
abstained. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
Minutes from the July 27, 2021 meeting submitted by Recording Secretary Bakutis were 
reviewed.  Steve Catone moved to accept the minutes as amended, seconded by Phil 
D’Agostino.  All in favor. 
Minutes from the September 27, 2021 meeting submitted by Recording Secretary Bakutis were 
reviewed.  Jeff Conte moved to accept the minutes as amended, seconded by Steve Catone.  All 
in favor. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
Jeff Conte made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Patty Pfister.  Meeting adjourned at 
7:52 p.m. 
  
NEXT MEETING: 
Tuesday, November 23, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 



 
 
Tammy Bakutis 
Recording Secretary 
 


